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STAFF REPORT 

 

Subject:   The Board of Directors will provide feedback and consider approval of the 

2024-2027 Strategic Plan 

 

Prepared by: Olya Egorov, Housing Navigator 

Presented by: Patricia Robertson, Executive Director 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

In July 2023, Eastern Sierra Community Housing, formerly known as Mammoth Lakes Housing, 

hosted its three-year Strategic Planning session with the Board of Directors and staff to update 

priorities consistent with the organization’s 2019-2023 Strategic Plan and 20th Anniversary 

Rebranding initiative. The session was facilitated by Seana Doherty of Agnew Beck Consulting 

who also supported the 2019 Strategic Planning process. 

 

Staff presented the first version of the 2024-2027 Strategic Plan in December 2023. Since 

December, staff has incorporated Board and stakeholder feedback and performed a thorough 

review of the document. 

 

 

NEXT STEPS 

1. Consider approval of the 2024 Strategic Plan 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

The Board of Directors should review and adopt the 2024 Strategic Plan via a motion and a vote 

and provide additional staff direction as necessary. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

1. 2024-2027 Strategic Plan 

We support workforce housing  
for a viable economy and 
sustainable community. 


